Potted Geraniums for Pentecost

On Sunday, May 28, we will celebrate Pentecost during our regular worship services. On this day the Sanctuary is traditionally decorated with pots of red geraniums during the 11:00 AM service.

Geraniums can be donated in memory of loved ones or to honor family or friends. If you'd like to donate, please fill out the form below, along with your dedication to be printed in a special bulletin insert on Pentecost Sunday.

Please return this completed form, along with payment
(checks payable to "FCPC") to:
Potted Geraniums
Fox Chapel Presbyterian Church
384 Fox Chapel Rd
Pittsburgh, PA 15238

DEADLINE IS MONDAY, MAY 22, 2023

Name:	Phone:
Total number of geraniums at \$8.50 each:_ Total amount enclosed: \$	
I will pick up my plant(s) after the 11:00 AM service I wish my plant(s) to be delivered to shut-ins for their enjoyment	
Information	n for Bulletin Insert
Donor Name	
In Memory of	
In Memory of	
In Honor of	
In Honor of	

Use back of this sheet for additional names